
 

 

 

Attendance Dues Notice – May 2018 

 

We thank all parents and families who have and are continuing to pay their Attendance 

Dues on time or who have a payment arrangement with us.   

 Attendance Dues statements will be sent this week, requesting payment of the 2nd 

instalment, plus any arrears from the 1st instalment and/or previous years, by 31st May 

2018, unless a payment arrangement is already in place.  

 The instalment amounts are:  

o $111.75 for each Primary student (Year 0 – 8) and  

o $223.50 for each Secondary Student (Year 9 – 13). 

 If your postal address has changed, please contact Marcy, Susan or Mark at Attendance 

Dues on 0800 200 208 or by email: dues@pndiocese.org.nz. 

 One off payments by credit card or debit card (Visa or Mastercard only) can be made 

using our website: www.pndiocese.org.nz/education/dues. 

 Payment of the total amount may also be made by weekly, fortnightly or monthly 

deductions from your bank account or credit/debit card.  For assistance with payment 

options or to set up a regular deduction, please contact the Attendance Dues team. 


